
 

 
 
6/2/2025 - Massachusetts State Police assigned to the Norfolk District Attorney’s Office 
and Milton Police are investigating the death of a 21-year-old woman whose body was 
found Sunday in a wooded area near a home on Central Avenue, Norfolk District 
Attorney Michael W. Morrissey announced. 
 
The body of Adriana Suazo was found in the area of 143 Central Ave. by a passerby at 
approximately 11:45 a.m. Sunday, District Attorney Morrissey said. 
 
There were no obvious signs of trauma to her body. 
 
Anyone who was with Suazo in the last week or so is urged to call the Massachusetts 
State Police Tip Line at the Norfolk District Attorney’s Office at 781-830-4990. 
 
The Office of the Chief Medical Examiner is also investigating. 
 


